
Θέμα : Απάντηση στην επιστολή του Δημάρχου Σόφιας

Athens, April 2 1999

Dear Mr. Mayor,

On behalf of the Prime Minister, I would like to thank you for your letter of 

February 25, 1999 including a communication of the Sofia Statement.

The Greek Government indeed shares the view that, in order to achieve the 

benefits of sustainable development, central and local authorities have to cooperate 

and combine their mutual efforts. Needless to say that active involvement of the 

society is also required.

Please note that your letter, along with the Statement, have been already 

communicated to the Minister of the State who is the competent authority for the 

cooperation of the different levels of government.

Yours sincerely 

Αθήνα, 2 Απριλίου 1999
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